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Lawmakers: I support HB 4002. Oregon has become a magnet for drug abusers and 

a joke across the country for allowing hard drug use on our streets or even safe 

places. The use and sale of hard drugs needs to again be criminalized. Both my 

nephew and my neighbor’s son, both early 30’s have died of fentanyl use in the past 

year. What is it you folks don’t “get”? Get over your progressive egos and support HB 

4002 and stop ruining our state and city of Portland. -dh 


